The northbound and southbound Santa Ana Freeway (I-5), between Valley
View Avenue and Carmenita Road in the cities of La Mirada and Santa Fe
Springs, will FULLY CLOSE overnight for four hours to place k-rail
(concrete barriers) in the center median and to re-stripe the lanes. The .
work is part of the I-5 South Corridor Improvement Projects from the Los Email

Angeles/Orange County line to the San Gabriel River Freeway (I-605). For more information about the I-5
South Corridor Improvement Projects,

visit the website above and click on
Northbound and southbound I-5 between Valley View Avenue and ‘Contact Us.’

Toll-Free Hotline Website
(855) 454-6335  www.l-5info.com

Carmenita Road. See the detour map below. Detours will be signed.

Caltrans is constructing one carpool lane
and one general purpose lane in each
direction, reconstructing the Alondra

(4 nights) Overnight Boulevard and the North Fork Coyote
Creek overcrossings. Adjacent frontage
roads will be realigned and upgraded to
improve traffic flow.

(1 night) Overnight
*  Wednesday, April 11 from 11:59 p.m. to 4 a.m.

e Monday, April 16 through Thursday, April 19 from 11:59 p.m. to 4 a.m.

Motorists will not have access to northbound

and southbound I-5 freeway lanes between A
Valley View Avenue and Carmenita Road.

Motorists will be detoured off the freeway

system at Valley View off-ramp on the -— - - - -
northbound direction and at Carmenita Road Excelsior Dr
off-ramp on the southbound direction.

Crews and equipment will be working in the
center median. Please Slow for the Cone Zone
and consider the detour in your commute
times.

any Malp f3)1ep

£ O
w i

Glbrans: Metro 2
B Closures

(Ffr? If/a;”eg B Northbound I-5 Detour B Southbound I-5 Detour



